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News
Four new master students joined the group: 

- Vito, Giuseppe, Federico Scamporlino and Federico Vavalà; 

- The work on the CYGNO04 drawing, material procurement and scrutiny is going on; 

- In particular, for the drawings, several people from LNF and LNGS are working in parallel 
on the different parts (external layers, internal structure, services…);  

- Davide F (with some help from me) is having regular meeting with them to follow all the 
developments and taking particular care and solve of all possible issues related to the 
integration;


